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Ms Hockenhull and Mr Hatfield 
Planning Inspectorate 
 
Sent by email 
 

Date: 26 March 2025 
Contact: Caroline Peach 
Our Ref:  

Phone:  

Email: bcplocalplan@bcpcouncil.gov.uk 

  

   

Dear Ms Hockenhull and Mr Hatfield, 

 
Thank you for your letter dated 3 March 2025.  

BCP Council were disappointed to read that you do not support the draft BCP Local Plan at 

Stage 1 of the examination. 

The Council is reflecting on its position and will consider its next steps at a Cabinet meeting 

on 13 May and Full Council meeting on 3 June 2025.  

We will write again when we have a formal decision.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Caroline Peach 
Head of Strategic Planning 


